From: Oram, Richard - E&E Infrastructure Planning [mailto:Richard.Oram@Oxfordshire.gov.uk] 
Sent: 18 April 2013 11:52
To: Rebecca Horley
Subject: RE: Land between Birmingham London Rail Line and Gavray Drive, Bicester
Rebecca

Thank you for your email.

The site was the subject of an archaeological evaluation undertaken in a number of phases due to the ecological constraints of the site. The 1997 evaluation by Oxford Archaeology included a hedgerow survey undertaken by Dominic Woodfield which showed that the majority of the hedgerows on the eastern side of the site date to at least the C16/17th. In addition a number of hedgerows are dated to the late medieval or Tudor period and the hedgerow that follows part of the line of the parish boundary has been suggested could be of a late Saxon date. 

The original EIA highlighted the importance of the hedgerows. The new EIA scoping document states that the cultural heritage section of the EIA will be updated and this will therefore need to consider the significance of the heritage assets on the site including the hedgerows. 

Regards

Richard

Richard Oram
Planning Archaeologist 

Historic and Natural Environment Team

Infrastructure Planning

Speedwell House, Speedwell Street

Oxford. OX1 1NE 

Tel  01865 328944

 Save money and paper - do you really need to print this email?

From: Rebecca Horley [mailto:Rebecca.Horley@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 17 April 2013 16:09
To: Oram, Richard - E&E Infrastructure Planning
Subject: FW: Land between Birmingham London Rail Line and Gavray Drive, Bicester

Richard 
 

I wonder if you could assist here (our ref: 13/00001/SCOP).  This relates to a scoping opinion to assist with the EIA document and one consultee has raised the issue of Archaeology and Cultural Heritage (see attached on his page 3).  This has not arisen as a constraint in the past and I wondered if I could have a comment from you in response to what he is saying.  
 

Kind regards 
 

Rebecca Horley BSc (Hons) MRTPI 
Senior Planning Officer 
Public Protection & Development Management 
Cherwell District Council 
Ext 1837 
Direct Dial 01295 221837 
mailto: rebecca.horley@cherwell-dc.gov.uk 
www.cherwell.gov.uk 

 



From: Dominic Woodfield - Bioscan 
Sent: 28 March 2013 13:16
To: Rebecca Horley
Cc: Louise Wright; Planning
Subject: RE: Land between Birmingham London Rail Line and Gavray Drive, Bicester
Dear Rebecca

Please find attached my response to the scoping consultation.

Best regards

Dominic Woodfield MIEEM CEnv
Director

